
 

 

Golden Rules: As parents and carers, I would like to remind you of our Golden Rules (page 2). We talk to 
the children about these rules on a daily basis as these are part of our behaviour management. It is                         
imperative that we as adults (parents and staff) also act in the same way that we would expect of the                        
children.  

Progressive Kids: As you know, Progressive Kids run the breakfast club and after school club that your                   
children attend. Any issues related to these sessions must be addressed with Progressive Kids themselves. To 
contact Progressive Kids or to help you book, there is a QR code on page 3 of this newsletter.  

Cross Country: Huge congratulations to our Year 6 cross country team which secured victory at the recent 
event at Somervale School. Congratulations go to Roxy and Parker who both came first in their respective 
girls and boys races. The whole team (21 children) also won the team event, competing against many larger 
schools than ours. Thank you to Mr Gunning for creating such enthusiasm in the children for                                  
long-distance running. 

Comic Relief Talent Show: Although I                
wasn’t available to watch this afternoon’s 
Comic Relief Talent Show, I was delighted 
to hear that there was so much talent on 
show. The judges found that each act was 
of a high standard and that they found it 
incredibly difficult to choose a winner. In 
joint-third place were Elliot (piano) and 
Rex and Rafe (Tae-Kwando routine).                      
Second place went to Dotty (gym routine) 
with Molly taking first prize for playing the 
clarinet. 

Parents’ Evenings: Please don’t forget 
that our Spring Parents’ Evenings take 
place next Monday and Thursday. If you 
have yet to book a slot to speak with your 
child’s teacher, please do so as soon as 
possible. 

Easter Service: You are more than                         
welcome to join us at Holy Trinity Church 
on Friday, 4th April at 2pm for our Easter 
Service. 

Have a good weekend. 

Mr Griffith 
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High Littleton Does Comic Relief 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Safeguarding 

If you ever have any concerns regarding the safety and wellbeing of our pupils, please contact the school office 
and ask to speak to our Designated Safeguarding Lead, Mr Griffith, or our Deputy Safeguarding Lead, Mr Gunning.  

The safety of our young people is the responsibility of us all.  

During the school holidays if you have a concern about a child, please contact BANES Social Work Services.  

You can raise your concerns in any of the following ways:  

 Call Children’s Social Work Services on 01225 39 61 11 or 01225 47 79 29 (weekdays, 8.30am to 5pm, except 
Fridays when they are closed from 4.30pm)  

 Drop into the Keynsham One Stop Shop and ask 
for the duty children's social worker  

 Discuss your concerns with someone who works 
with children and families: Teacher, Health                        
visitor, School Nurse 

 Out of office hours - If you think a child is in                   
immediate danger please BANES Emergency                           
Duty Team on 01454 61 51 65  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Dates for your Diaries 2024-2025 

Please click on the link below to take you to the ‘Diary Dates’ page and 
scroll down to see Club dates! 

’Diary Dates/Clubs’ 

Please check out the website - Click on the link. 

Follow us on Instagram high_littleton for the latest news and information 
about the school.  

 

Please see below attendance for each class from September to today:  

Owl  97.5% 

Hedgehog 97.9% 

Fox 95.7% 

Badger 97.4% 

Otter 98.2% 

Robins 96.6% 

Deer 97.2% 

Total 97% 

High Littleton Primary School is committed to working towards race equality, promoting positive approaches to difference and 
opposing all forms of racial prejudice and discrimination.  Language or behaviour, which is racist or potentially damaging to 
any ethnic or racial group, is not tolerated and will always be challenged.  We recognise that British society is made up of                   

people from many different racial, cultural, linguistic and religious backgrounds and that all pupils must be fully prepared to 
live in such a diverse society. 

Attendance 

http://www.highlittletonschool.com/#!dates-for-your-diary/c1opw
http://www.highlittletonschool.com/#!dates-for-your-diary/c1opw
http://www.highlittletonschool.com.


 

 



 

 



 

 

Easter Holidays  

Monday 7th - Friday 11th April 10am - 3pm  

The Roundhouse, Greyfield Wood, High Littleton  

£35 per child per day / £25 per sibling per day  

£150 per 5-day ticket  

A fun-filled Holiday Club in the woods! Expect den building, nature art & crafts, stories and imaginative 

play, tasty snacks on the fire, exploring the Greyfield waterfall, relaxing in the hammock, treasure hunts 

and plenty of games.  

Sessions are run by EcoWild's experienced outdoor practitioners who have Forest School, Craft & Out-
door First Aid training and current DBS. 

Book a place at www.ecowild.org.uk/book-now or email us at hello@ecowild.org.uk with any questions.  

http://www.ecowild.org.uk/book-now
mailto:hello@ecowild.org.uk

